Dear Parents,

We hope you have had a busy week home learning with your children. Please ensure you are touching base with us at least once a week. If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact us and we will support you the best we can. This week at school we will be creating father’s day cards if you would like to create one at home please get in touch via email and we can share the instructions with you.

Home learning booklets
This week we have uploaded a home learning booklet that has lots of different activities for you to do with your child that can be printed out or you can create similar sheets yourselves with plain paper and some creativity.
The website that we have found these on also has some free, educational games on their website that you may want to play. To play the games you will need to make an account but this is completely free. The link is https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/category/eyfs/ 

English
This week we are focussing on using our phonics to practice writing words and sentences. you can write about anything that you like but you must use your phonics and red words that you should have been practising.

Maths
This week we are looking at money. Please introduce the different coins and notes to your children and talk about the value of each one. It would be great if you could use some real life coins for your children to look at. Complete the sheets added to the website.

Phonics: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ

Please continue your child’s phonics learning using the link above. This is the most important element of their home learning and takes no longer than 20 minutes and can be done at any time of the day. As the video is a YouTube link it can be watched on almost any device. 

The video will change each day, but you always click the first video. Once the video has finished click back and then click the video ‘ Set 1 Word Reading’. Once finished click back and then click the final video which will be ‘Set 1 Spelling’ Your child will need to have some paper and a pencil to write with for the last video. Your child should be able to concentre on the videos as this is our usual phonics routine.

If you are struggling with home learning please try to focus on the phonics aspect of your child’s learning as it is fundamental to most areas of the curriculum. 

Reading: 

Please continue to use Bug club to support your child’s reading. If you are unsure of your child’s password, check on Tapestry or we can send it via email.  
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Continue to complete the tasks set on study ladder. Your child should be logging onto Study Ladder at least 3 times a week to ensure they are making progress with their learning in Maths and English. 

Study Ladder links:

Miss Cheema’s Class:
https://www.studyladder.co.uk/myschool/39210/myclass/1213763

Miss Cartwright’s Class: 
https://www.studyladder.co.uk/myschool/39210/myclass/1213766
Physical Education: 

Please pick a video from the link below, based on your child’s interests. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ybn_SO990go


Thank you for your on-going support. Please get in touch as we miss you loads!


Miss Cheema and Miss Cartwright

Kiren.cheema@rydersgreen.sandwell.sch.uk

Leah.cartwright@rydersgeen.sandwell.sch.uk






